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We are an aspirational place where learners grow. 

Our school is kind and happy and we respect and celebrate the differences in ourselves, 
our community and our world. 

Our children become responsible, determined and independent citizens. 

 
 

Happy Friday everyone, 
 
December is always such a busy and exciting time in school and such a privilege when you 
get to spend it with all the children too; so much news to share!  
 
Poppy Day Fundraising 
 

Flashback to November, when the children attended a 
Remembrance event at the Cenotaph with Sutton-in-
Craven CE School and Glusburn Primary School. The 
funds raised at our school from the sale of poppy mer-
chandise totaled £211.68, contributing to a total in ex-
cess of £34,000 in Skipton and the surrounding villages . 
Thank you all so much for generosity with this. 
 
Christingle Donations 
 
Our school Christingle Service will take place for the children at St Thomas’ Church on 
Wednesday 20th December at 1:30pm. We will be collecting for the Children’s Society as 
part of this celebration. You can do this directly to the charity using the following link 
https://www.childrenssociety.org.uk/christingle/sutton-craven-cp-school 
 
School Dinner Orders 
 

As from January 2024, the deadline for pre-ordering school meals will reduce from 7 
working days to 9.00 am on the day before .  If you wish your child to have a school 
meal please book this via ParentPay. Instructions on how to do this can be found on 
the school website using this link. 
 

Christmas Merchandise 
 
Thank you to everyone who purchased the cards, mugs, tags and coast-
ers designed by our wonderful children.  These purchases raised a total 
of £121.50 for our school funds! 

https://www.childrenssociety.org.uk/christingle/sutton-craven-cp-school
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/parents/school-mealsC:/Users/Headteacher/Documents/Custom%20Office%20Templates
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Clay Workshop 
 
On Wednesday the 22nd November, 
ten Year 5 and 6 children went to 
South Craven for a Clay Workshop 
where they got the opportunity to 
create a clay lantern for them to 
keep.  
 
It was such a wonderful event where 
children could let their creativity lead 
the way and create a unique piece of 
pottery art from scratch.  
 
Everyone enjoyed this experience, lis-
tened carefully to the art teacher’s ad-
vice, were fully engaged and showed an 
amazing range of originality.  
 
In the end they’d made 10 individual lan-
terns that will, once dried, be put into fire in a kiln at South 
Craven before being returned to us.  

I can’t wait to be able to hand all the brilliant lanterns back to our little artists.  
Well done Team Sutton! 
Mrs Howes 
 
Pupil Voice… 
Scarlett - I found making patterns on the lantern sides a bit tricky, but I liked it all.  
Noah - It was not good, it was AMAZING! I really enjoyed making a clay lantern. I also en-
joyed learning how to model the clay and stick it together.  
Charlotte - It was really good and I want to do it again! I thought it was amazing!  
Joanna - It was fun!  
Jacob - I liked making the patterns and gluing it all together. I enjoyed it and it was really 
fun.  
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Reception Nativity 
Our youngest children in school certainly got Christmas 
started this week as they performed their Nativity story 
to the whole school on Wednesday and then to their 
families on Thursday. It doesn’t matter how many Nativi-
ties I watch, I always feel so privileged to be part of that 
moment in time for the children. They showed such con-
fidence and pride in what they were doing; well done to 
all the children who took part. These things do not hap-
pen by accident of course, and I know you would join me 
in thanking Mrs Dawson, Mrs Humphrey, Miss Blackie 
and Mr Clayton for all the time and care they have put into 
making this very special memory happen. 
 
Parent Questionnaire 
We had 62 responses to our re-
cent Parent Questionnaire. 
 
Question 5 was referring to par-
ents knowing what their chil-
dren will learn during the year. 
 
On the school website you can 
find a section entitled ‘CLASSES’.  
 
The drop down menu will allow you to select the appropriate class for your child and within 
your child’s class page you will find an overview of the subjects your child will be taught and 
topics or themes they will cover over the course of the academic year. These are reviewed 
annually to make sure that the curriculum is meeting the needs of our children. 
 
For some subjects we use bought in support resources such as; 
Computing—Purple Mash 
PSHE and RSE—SCARF 
Music—Charanga 
 

https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/classes
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FRIENDS of Sutton CP 
 
We had another FRIENDS of Sutton CP meeting last week and we had two parents come along with some 
wonderful ideas and enthusiasm for this venture. 
 
A school PTFA is invaluable in supporting the school in raising much needed funds for things such as theatre 
trips for the children, library upkeep and for those general little luxuries that the school budget can unfortu-
nately no longer support. 
 
We appreciate how very busy a lot of our parents are and committing to such a group can involve a lot of 
time which you may not have. So, we are calling on our parents to ‘sign up’ to one event (or more than one 
if you can)—either to co-ordinate or to help with.  Friends of Sutton CP have set up their own Facebook page 
this is an excellent platform to share ideas,  make offer to help etc.  Please use  click HERE to join. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FRIENDS will be raising money for the little extras such as our school Therapy Dog’s training and also to 
take our children on a theatre trip in the not too distant future. 
 
To get things started, our lovely new FRIENDS Team of three are planning some Christmas stalls for the last 
day of term.  The stalls will only be open from 3:30pm - we'll host them in the HIVE. 
 
They are preparing; 
 Reindeer Food 
 ‘Guess how many the sweets in the jar’ game 
 Chocolate Tombola 
 Secret Christmas Present shop 
 You can help FRIENDS with this event by sending in a chocolate gift for the Chocolate Tombola from 

Monday 18th December please 
 
This gives us time to attach the raffle tickets and get everything ready for the Tombola stall in the afternoon. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support with this!   

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/313815494820505/?mibextid=c7yyfP
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Some final reminders… 
 
 The Choir will be on tour—remember your Christmas jumpers and fancy   

Christmas headwear! 
 Tuesday 12th December—Baptist Church & Sutton Lodge 
 Wednesday 13th December—Airedale Hospital 
 Friday 15th December—Town End 

 
We need oranges for our Christingle!  
Please send your child with an orange (or two) on Monday 18th December. 
 
 Tuesday 19th December 

 Christingle making morning. If you have a spare hour in the morning from 
9am we welcome your support in making all the Christingles ready for the 
Christingle event that week. We will provide a hot drink and a mince pie for 
your efforts. Thanks in advance. 

 Wednesday 20th December 
 Christmas Dinner Day and Christingle at St Thomas’ Church for the children 

 Thursday 21st December 
 Year 3 & 4 Carol Concert at St Thomas’ Church at 2pm; you may arrive from 

1:45pm. Places should have been requested in advance and all the Year 3 
and Year 4 children will be taking part. 

 Year 5 & 6 Carol Concert at St Thomas’ Church at 6pm (please bring the 
children from 5:30pm). Places should have been requested in advance and 
all the Year 5 & 6 children are expected to take part. 

 Friday 22nd December 
 Christmas Jumper Day 
 FRIENDS of Sutton CP mini Christmas Fair (please send your child into 

school with any spending money in a named envelope / wallet). Parents 
can come along from 3:30pm. 

 A special visitor will be in school in the afternoon 
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Advent Shoebox Appeal 
After last year’s success we would like to repeat the 
Christmas Shoebox appeal. 
Please send your shoeboxes into school w/c 11th 
December for us to pass on to Church on the Street. 
Thank you in advance  for your generosity, this will 
make such a huge difference to someone and how 
they are feeling this Christmas. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wishing you all a happy 
and safe weekend. 
 

Kind regards, 

Anna Riley 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 

Class Assemblies 23—24 
Year 6—rescheduled date in January TBC 
Year 3—Thursday 29th February 3:00pm 

Year 4—Thursday 21st March 3:00pm 
Year 2—Thursday 23rd May 3:00pm 
Year 1—Thursday 4th July 3:00pm 

Reception—Summer Term TBC 
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For more information click on this 
link FEAST 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Miss Baldwin’s SENCO Page 

https://northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/feast/
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